i GIBBS M. SMITH INC.

Sept. 30, 1987
Eliot Porter
Dear Eliot:

Proofs for The Place No One Knew will arrive at Eleanor's on
October 6. They will need to be looked over on that day by you
and Eleanor and returned to us via Federal Express that night.
Please arrange to spend that day with Eleanor going over the
proofs.

Thank_you,

@15 N

Catherine Smith




